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Facilities Report  
March 11, 2024 - Board Meeting 

Elementary Schools Updates: 
● Security Audit in process. Window blinds/shade replacements are needed at many of our elementary schools.  
● Emergency Key Knox boxes Installed 
● Continue work on regulating heating temperatures at all schools.  
● Farm Hill Solar Panel Installation is scheduled for June/July. 
● Snow School Roof replacement will begin on June 16th 
● IAQ HVAC Grant work is tentatively scheduled to begin on June 16th. Building committee approval will take place 

on March 12th. 
● Trees at Wesley and CO need to be removed. The trees at Wesley need to be removed ASAP due to being near 

the playground. This area is closed until the area is cleared. 
● Continue work on Spencer, Bielefeld, and CO roof leaks. 
● Bielefield School Hot water tank emergency repair. (In-house)  

 
Beman Middle School Updates: 

● Science table repairs/improvements completed. 
● Large door hinge repairs completed 
● Emergency Key Knox boxes Installed 

 
Middletown High School Updates: 

● Emergency Key Knox boxes Installed 
● Electrical breaker panels need to be assessed and cleaned. 

 
Around the District: 

● Central Office Roof has many areas that need additional drains installed and eventually, a new roof will be 
needed.  

● Continue work on Keigwin along with getting quotes for necessary repairs and improvements. 
● District supplies and materials that were stored at Keigwin and now stored at new storage facilities. 
● Violence Drill Exercise will be held at Keigwin on April 15th & 16th. This will involve MPS, MPD, SFD, MFD, WFD, 

Emergency Management, Middlesex Hospital, local ambulance services, etc…  
● Continue work on assessing cleaning material and supply list prices. Recommendations and ideas for cost 

savings will be presented at the April meeting. 
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